

an independent, not-for-profit organization testing for public safety



1028 Connecticut Avenue, N.W. Suite 926 Washington, D.C. 20036 March 15, 1979

Mr. Duane D. Pearsall President Small Business Development Corp. 6605 South Jay Drive Littleton, Colorado 80123

Dear Duane:

Everytime I get thoroughly discouraged with the apparent complacency of businessmen and citizens in general concerning what I call the Federal blob and its continued threat to engulf us, you come through.

Keep up your good work.

Cordially,

HANK COLLINS
Vice President,

Governmental Affairs

HEC: emf